

Decision Paper

To: Nelson County Board of Education

From: Amy Owens, Chief Financial Officer

Mr. Wes Bradley, Superintendent

Date: February 19, 2019

Re: Staffing Policy and Tentative SBDM Allocations

RECOMMENDATION: I recommend the Nelson County Board of Education approve the revised

staffing policy and the 2019 - 2020 Tentative Site-Based Allocations.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the revised

staffing policy and the 2019 - 2020 Tentative Site-Based Allocations.